Research Notes: Victoria Li

May 20, 2020

Victoria Li's paper “Decomposing the VIX: Implications for the Predictability of Stock
Returns,” co-authored with Victor Chow, Bingxin Li and Wanjun Jiang, has been
accepted for publication in the Financial Review. Li is a assistant professor of finance
at the Freeman School.
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